
 

 

 

 

 

 

30th November 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

Thank you for your continued support during what has been a very busy and full 

term. We will be finishing for the Christmas holidays on Friday 17th December. On 

this day we will finish at 12.30pm and hope to have, COVID permitting, some 

Christmas celebrations to end the year on a positive note.  

 

We will be in touch towards the end of the term with updates regarding next year and 

some of the opportunities available for our students in 2022. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Lisa Hickman 

Head of School 

 


